
NEWS  POSTED   AUGUST 7, 2018 

SRCD Signs on to COSSA's Letter to the
Department of Commerce Regarding the
Census Bureau's Proposed Information
Collection activities for the 2020 Census

SRCD joins 26 research-based institutions in a letter to the Department of Congress to express concern

regarding the Census Bureau's decision to include a question on citizenship in the 2020 Census. The

organizations urge the citizenship question be taken from the Census Bureau to avoid increased burden on

respondents, unnecessary additional costs, and diminished accuracy and integrity of the Census.
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/census_comment_aug2018_final_0.pdf
https://www.cossa.org/

